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New Washington Middle High School students returned to
their classrooms this past week to begin the 2023-2024
school year. They were energetic and excited for the year!
We spent Wednesday reviewing our school-wide routines
and expectations. Thursday and Friday, students attended
class meetings with the principals to review the behavior
expectations. Students also received their Chromebooks at
the conclusion of the meeting. If students were absent
during Chromebook distribution, they will receive their
Chromebook this week. Friday, we concluded the day with
an Academy Induction for our high schoolers and a
school-wide PRIDE kick-off for all students.

Applications for Free/Reduced-Priced Meals for the
2023-24 school year are still being accepted. As a
reminder, families must apply each year to continue to
qualify. Click here:_https://loom.ly/oizch8U to apply today.

EventLink contains our athletic events including practices.
For instructions to sign up, click here. You may also view
upcoming events on our Calendar page from the school
website.
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https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Floom.ly%2Foizch8U%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1R89m_MyGEFaWYjRE6tuceZoJeheuSCB29BPpiLkNNTrSXa1cx7oboW3Q&h=AT2i-v9V7ixbvCoU0otI1wSpXTa4Z9MNiEmVvEvH8SYPVe7Ggrre5cZ4lk8_jSeMw5w_vvij-YAHuklKL9j1NBZXBv2yh7NDO0mijyPY--e-Ly8UiuVUoCYxiG0jRCk&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT0yja2c8SEJi1bwEs6ttNTFnLcgzMD4lbdDJLojl9BZ7qUV9FF0eWTRkPn5P8fZe7rALG8dUHroiooQc1NXfehs_H1X0i3PrvsCbRKXaGWtEjUF8DsBLxt68DCcDNDjfOX4rNiQYg5n2p1u7-XtgpY9zFQE0o1Y9b_2zVrbjuLlXZCsibY-uq4-rf5YxE8M6HjgAKY6GDrm
https://eventlink.com/
https://nwmhs.gccschools.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Event-link-Create-an-Account.pdf
https://nwmhs.gccschools.com/home/calendar/

